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Planning Enquiries

From: denotreply@herefordshire.gov.uk

Sent: 15 February 2015 18:10

To: Planning Enquiries

Subject: Planning application camment was submitted

The following is a general comment on application P150187/F by Amanda Smith:

Ross Rural Parish Council would like to make the following comments about this application:

The initial planning for the site, pre 2003, was for General Industrial B2 and then in 2003, before
construction commenced, this was changed to Storage and Distribution C. In the first few vears after the site
was occupied by Dayla there were issues about noise emanating from the site due to continuous loud fan
noise and high noise levels from unloading steel drums trom vchicles. A number of residents took these
issues up with the Planning and Environmental Health Departments and Dayla made the necessary changes
to overcome these problems. However, due to this history ol events, the Parish Council wishes to have it
stipulated in the Planning Permission that no increase in noise levels will be permitted.
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